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Covid Vaccination Programme 

The vaccination programme is thankfully decreasing 

transmission rates and breaking the link between 

Covid, hospitalisation, and death and the Merton sites at 

The Hari & Wilson Hospital continue. The Hari is however 

expected to close by September to allow them to 

resume normal geriatric services from that site. We 

have now contacted all patients over 18 to offer them 

the first vaccination, and are getting through the 

second doses ahead of schedule. 










